The Post Office counters closure in
Wokingham

I have talked to the Labour party campaigners collecting signatures in town
today to object to the closure of the counters in the current building. They
tell me they have now seen a letter saying the Consultation will only be
about the facilities in Smiths, and not about the principle of the closure
and switch , which was not made clear to me when I contacted them. I will
therefore write to the Post Office setting out public objections to the
closure and asking them to think again.
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